
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

Public Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Village of Hecker, 

Illinois, Board of Trustees on September 10, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Hecker Village Hall, 151 

West Monroe, Hecker, Illinois, to consider a proposed pre-annexation agreement with respect to 

St. Clair County Parcel Number 17-28.0-100-003 owned by Janice F. Sheldon, 6341 State Route 

159, New Athens, Illinois.  An agenda for such hearing is included below. 

 

Charles Kujawski, President 

Village of Hecker, Illinois 

 

 

 

AGENDA 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

September 10, 2019 

7:00 P.M. 

 

 

1.  Call to order. 

 

2.  Comments regarding proposed pre-annexation agreement with respect to St. Clair County 

Parcel Number 17-28.0-100-003 owned by Janice F. Sheldon. 

 

3.  Adjournment. 

 


